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A Message from Governor Don

ROTARY FAMILY MONTH EDITION

New Format for The Bridge
Starting in January 2014 I will be the editor of the Bridge. I hope I can keep the quality and interest as high as the 
previous editor, Brenda Scott, and I would like to thank her for a great magazine.

To submit articles and pictures about your club’s activities, email 
material to the editor: John Hill 
vesitrix@gmail.com

The Bridge is published by Rotary District 6330
District Governor: Don Moore 
Newsletter Editor: John Hill

For all of you who celebrate 
Christmas, a very Merry 
Christmas and to all of you 

Happy Holidays and a World Peace-
filled New Year!!


